
Permission to Photograph Child

Children are photographed in our classrooms for use in our newsletters, parent communication  and various
art projects. When used in this way photographs are also used as publicity for our  preschool. Children's
names are never listed with the photos.

Please sign below to signify you agree with this policy.

I give permission for (name of child)  ____________________________________________________ to be
photographed at St. Paul's Episcopal Preschool.

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________ Date: ________________

St. Paul’s Episcopal Preschool
228 S. Pitt Street

Alexandria, VA 22314
(703) 548-6089


